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Community & Events Grant Open  
We are excited to announce that Round 1 of the Shire of       
Pingelly's 2024/2025 Community & Events Grant Scheme is now 
open for applications. This funding opportunity is available to   
individuals, community groups, organisations, and businesses. 
Whether you have a new project in mind, need support for an 
ongoing initiative, or are planning an event that will benefit our 
community, we encourage you to apply. Detailed guidelines and 
application forms are available on our website, or you can visit 
the Shire office for more information and assistance. 

Jackie McBurney: 0427 944 456             Cr Peter Wood:        0427 968 452  
(Shire President)  (Deputy President) 
Cr Karmvir Singh:       0457 680 994  Cr Bryan Hotham:             0477 004 157 
Cr Clinton Cheney:     0438 416 427              Cr Peter Narducci:             0417 953 386   
Cr Angela Trethewey: 0411 703 020   

As you may of seen by now, we recently installed electric speed signs 
along the Main Street. These innovative signs feature smiley face          
indicators designed to promote safe driving and enhance the overall    
safety of our community. The smiley face indicators provide instant    
feedback to drivers, ensuring they are within the designated 40km/h 
speed limit. This friendly reminder encourages responsible driving    
habits and helps maintain a safe environment for both pedestrians and           
motorists. The new signs are part of our ongoing commitment to          
improving road safety and making Pingelly a safer place for everyone. 
We appreciate the cooperation of all drivers in adhering to the speed 
limit and making our streets safer for all. 

 

Memorial Park Lighting 
Memorial Park has recently seen the installation of new lighting. This addition 
significantly enhances the park's safety and accessibility for those who wish to 
enjoy the space during evening hours. The improved lighting will also help 
deter unwanted activity on the main street, ensuring a safer environment for 
our community. We encourage everyone to take advantage of the beautifully 
lit park and enjoy all it has to offer, day and night.  

Speed Signs 

Bike Racks & Repair Stations 
We're thrilled to announce that new bike racks and repair stations are 
about to be installed around Pingelly! These additions will be placed in 
various locations throughout our town, making it easier and more      
convenient for everyone to ride their bikes. Whether you're commuting 
to work, exploring our beautiful surroundings, or just out for a leisurely 
ride, these bike racks will provide safe and secure parking for your       

bicycles. The repair stations, equipped with essential tools, will ensure that you can handle 
minor repairs and keep your bike in top shape. This initiative aims to promote healthier       
lifestyles by encouraging more people to embrace cycling as a mode of transportation and 
recreation. We believe these new facilities will enhance the cycling experience for everyone 
in our community. 


